ALL INDIA INSURANCE EMPLOYEES’ ASSOCIATION
LIC Building Secretariat Road  Hyderabad 500 063

21st March, 2014.

To

All the Zonal General Secretaries &

Secretary, Standing Committee (GI)

Dear Comrades,

Memorandum to be submitted to the 
Candidates contesting for 16th Lok Sabha Elections

You are aware that the 23rd General Conference of AIIEA decided to approach all the candidates who would contest in the ensuing 16th Lok Sabha elections mobilizing their support in protection of public sector insurance industry.
We are enclosing a draft Memorandum to be submitted to the candidates.  We request you to advise all our Units to ensure to meet the contesting candidates of all political parties and submit the Memorandum typed on our Union Letter Heads, seeking their support.

We also advise all Units to give a press release after submission of the Memorandum so as to give wider publicity to our cause.

With greetings,

Comradely yours,
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       General Secretary.

